
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting 

Held at The memorial Hall Reeth on 

Monday 9
th

 May 2011 

 

 

 

Present: 

 

Cllr M. Bearpark (Chairman) Cllrs D. Allinson, R.W. Rutter, D. Hutchinson O.J. Kendall 

& M. Gardner, I.C. Scott (Clerk) Mrs. T. Little (Press) 

 

1. Election of Officers: 

 

 1. It was proposed by Cllr Gardner seconded by Cllr Kendall and unanimously   

     agreed that Cllr Bearpark be the Chairman for the coming year. 

 

 2. It was proposed by Cllr Hutchinson seconded by Cllr Rutter and unanimously 

     agreed that Cllr Gardner be the Vice Chairman for the coming year. 

 

 3. It was proposed by Cllr Gardner seconded by Cllr Kendall and unanimously 

     agreed that Cllrs Hutchinson and Allinson be the Green Wardens and that Cllr 

     Rutter be the Memorial Hall Representative and that Cllr Bearpark be the  

     Market Representative. 

 

2. Minutes: 

 

     The Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. 

 

3. Matters arising: 

 

 1. The clerk to find out when the builders are due to start work on the setts at 

     Healaugh so that local residents can be forewarned. 

 

 2. The Clerk to invite PCSO Taylor to the next meeting as she may have resolved 

     the parking problem at Mill Hill. 

 

 3. The Clerk to ask NYCC who had requested the posts near the triangular piece 

     of land near the Museum as they interfere with grass cutting. 

 

 4. The change of the bins noted in 10.3 has been arranged. 

 

 5. Mr. John Crofton, the Baker would like an A Board somewhere. 

 

 6. Mr. W. Whitehead to be notified of a gap in the playground wall. 

 

 



4. Correspondence: 

 

   YDNP have written to say that paper copies may not be sent in the future to 

   reduce expenses. 

 

5. It was resolved that the following cheques be signed: 

 

   R Baker                                £295.97 

        “              £321.30  

   Simon Winstanley            £89.65 

   R & H Builders            £108.00 

     Zurich Insurance            £1100.68 

 

6. Grass Mower: 

 

   Three quotations for a new Kubota had been received. 

    S. Winstanley                          £7399 plus tyres £256 

    Taylor & Braithwaite              £7300 

    Ripon Farm Services               £6995 

    However Ripon Farm Services had also quoted for a John Deere. The Clerk to 

               ask them to arrange for the models to be brought to Reeth so that Richard  

    Baker can inspect them. 

 

7. Market Report: 

 

   £1952 had been paid in from Honesty Boxes. 

  

 

 

    

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


